
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

  

 
 

OUR SOLUTION FOR TELECOMMUNICATIONS TECHNOLOGY 
 
 
Dear madams and sirs, 
 
for many years, you’ve come to value the products and solutions provided by Gossen Metrawatt GmbH as 
reliable, safe, top-quality measuring and test technology in the field of electrical safety for industry, the 
commercial trades and the public sector. 
 
We’re thus all the more pleased to inform you today that, in addition to our time-tested solutions from 
GOSSEN METRAWATT, CAMILLE BAUER and RIGEL MEDICAL, we’ll also be able to offer you products 
from KURTH ELECTRONIC as part of our portfolio as of the 1st of July, 2023. 
 
Kurth Electronic GmbH has been a part of the GMC-Instruments Group since 2016 and will be merged into 
Gossen Metrawatt GmbH, with all rights and obligations, on the 30th of June, 2023. This merger will make it 
possible for us to offer you an even broader portfolio covering all aspects of measuring and test technology in 
the future. 
 
We’re convinced that this consolidation will bundle the strengths of both companies, so that we can continue 
to offer you innovative, state-of-the-art measuring and test technology for your future requirements. 
 
Kurth Electronic’s products will still be available through your usual distribution channels. 
 
Please contact us with any further questions. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Gossen Metrawatt GmbH 
 
 
Marcel Hutka Matthias Wist 
General Management General Management 

To all business partners and customers 
of Gossen Metrawatt GmbH 
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